
 

 

Statewide FEE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
February 28 2023| 7:30 PM | Zoom 

WELCOME  

VP Abraham Rodriguez: A few weeks ago, he met with President Cockett to talk about tech education 
programs. President Cockett recommended that we change some policies to include technical education 
students in the fee board process. The changes that were made include an addition of several tech. 

REVIEW OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION STUDENT FEE REPRESENTATION 

VP Abraham Rodriguez: A few weeks ago, he met with President Cockett to talk about tech education 
programs. President Cockett recommended that we change some policies to include technical education 
students in the fee board process. The changes that were made include an addition of several technical 
education students on the fee board. The tech ed students at large serving on the fee board would be 
appointed by the VPs in their respective campuses. 
 
Sophia May: Which person would be the best contact for Eastern Campus to have on the Fee Board? 
 
Kevin Hurst: It would be best if the USU Eastern Director of Campus Life was represented on the fee 
board. Additionally, the Students at Large representing tech ed should be specifically enrolled in technical 
education courses.  
 
VP Abraham Rodriguez: Is there anything else that we would like to discuss regarding these policies? If 
no, he would like to make a motion to approve the changes. These changes are the addition of technical 
education Students at Large on the Statewide Campuses Student Fee Board. 
 
Moved: VP Cook; Seconded: VP Callister; All: Aye 

 

IN ATTENDANCE:  

Sophia May, Kevin Hurst, Allie Chamberlain 

Officers: VP Abraham Rodriguez, VP Sherri Callister, VP Sofie Crompton, VP Jasmine Sorensen, VP Natoya 
Chung, VP Lindsay Cook, VP Julie Andrews, Chief of Staff Nicklaus Spaulding 
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